Anv Other Events

P.E will be on Monday and Thursday afternoons. Please ensure your
child has a named PE kit at school on these days. Please also ensure
your child has warmer clothing for outdoor PE, such as jogging
bottoms and a jumper.

Tuesday 13" October, we have provisionally arranged a Great Fire of
London experience. This is a wonderfully exciting educational day,
where the children take part in an interactive re-enactment of the Great
Fire of London and get to see what it was like to live in the 16007,
The children will be encouraged to dress up for this. More details will
follow shortly.

Monday 26th October — Friday 30" October is half term. There will
also be a teacher training day on Friday 23rd October.
The children return to school on Monday 2™ November.

Spellings will be coming home after half term, please make sure you
practice these regularly with your child.

Autumn term ends on Friday 18" December 2020.

The children return to school for the Spring Term on Tuesday 5™
January 2021. Monday 4™ January is a teacher training day.

If vou have any suggestions or ideas, or would simply like to ask a
question, please feel free to catch us at the door at the end of the day.
Alternatively, if you wish to speak to us in greater depth, or about a
sensitive matter, please arrange a suitable time via email —
HYPERLINK "mailto:admin(@cavalryprimary.org”
adminf@cavalrvprimary.org. We are always happy to discuss any
concerns with you,

Mrs Elaine Morris & Mrs Emma Turrell

Cavalry Primary School

Home-School
Link Letter Autumn Term 2020

Class 3 & Class 4




How to help your child...

I spy the number, ...
Help your child spot
numbers on their
walk to schoal, or
practice counting by

secing how many
steps it takes,

Keep an eye
O our
noticeboard
windows for
any key
MESSAZES.

When shopping,
encourage your child to
write the weekly list
and work out the
amount to be paid.

Spellings will be
sent home after
half term. Help
your child learn
them cach week,
ready Tor their
quiz on Fridays.

Turm wour child
into a
Masterchef with
lots of cooking,
weighing and
folloswing

Our topic this term will be...

History- we will be finding
out all about the Great Fire
of London. The children
will investigate similarities
and differences between
how people lived then and
how we live now.

In PSHE we will be
exploring how o keep
ourselves sale in the
classroom and at school,
building relationships,
and knowing how Lo
cope with new siluations.

English- We will be learning
how to write in different
styles this term; creating
Autumn poems, writing
vegetable soup instructions,
and becoming the famous
diary writer Samuel Pepys.

Science — As the seasons
slowly change from Summer
to Winter, we will become
scientists; closely observing
the changes and having lots
of Autumn fun at the same
time!

Maths - Until Christmas we
will be practising our counting
up to and beyond 100, in 25,
Ssand 10s. We will be
solving lots of problems,
investigating shapes, and
learning the basics of time.
You can help by practising
these at home.

P.E. This term our PE
lessons will be outside
wherever possible, so please
ensure vour child has warm
clothing for colder weather.
We will be learning ball
skills, and basic team games.
Please ensure that PE kits are
at school, earrings are taken
out and girls wear socks
instead of tights,

Design & Technology
Harvest time gives us a
great opportunity to discuss
where our food comes from,
and make some delicious
treats!




